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“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!” 

 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,       October 17, 2014 
 
Good Day! 
 
This letter is intended to bring you up-to-date regarding some events and information relevant 
to our collaboration with Holy Trinity Parish.  
 

- There will be a Living Rosary on Thursday, October 30th at 9:30 am in the gym. 
 Everybody is welcome to come and pray the Rosary together! 

 
- If your child would like to receive the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Eucharist this 

year and is in Grade 3 or above (any Baptized Catholic regardless of 
age can do this), please contact Mrs. Anne Bougie, Holy Trinity Parish 
Coordinator or the school office.  The Grade 3 children received a letter and registration 
form on Wednesday when Mrs. Bougie visited the Grade 3/4 class.  Forms can be 
returned to the school, either to your child’s teacher, or the office. The preparation for the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation will begin soon with the children receiving the Sacrament 
during Advent. The preparation for First Communion will be in 2015.  If your child has 
not been baptized but you are interested in this, you may also contact Mrs. Bougie to 
discuss the process. 

 
- If your child is in Grade 7/8 and would like to prepare for the Sacrament of Confirmation, 

please complete the registration form that Mrs. Bougie distributed to the students on 
Wednesday October 15.  Forms can be returned to the school, either to your child’s 
teacher, or the office.  The Confirmation program will begin in February and the 
Sacrament of Confirmation is scheduled for Sunday, May 24th.  
 

- Altar Servers: If your child has made his/her First Communion and would be interested 
in training to become an Altar Server, please contact Mrs. Bougie, or the school office. 
 

Mrs. Anne Bougie’s Contact Information:   
- (705) 544-8027 or abougie54@live.ca 

 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Matt Turner 
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